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Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee, 
 
KASB supports HB 2069 based on our member-approved legislative policies.  
 
Our permanent policies state: 
 
KASB supports providing school districts authority to address the health and wellness needs of 
students, and to help students meet and exceed the Rose capacity of student self- knowledge of 
physical and mental health.  
 
Our 2025 State Resolution states: 
 
Student and Staff Safety, Security, Health, and Well-Being 
We support legislation action that will improve student safety, security, health, and well-being, 
including: 
• Increasing support for the mental health needs of students and staff. 
 
The interstate licensing compact envisioned in HB 2069 will help school districts recruit and retain 
licensed school psychologists who will help address mental health needs in our public schools. We 
urge the legislature to enact HB 2069. 
 
Thank you.  

 

KASB is a non-profit service organization built on an abiding belief in Kansas public schools. We have put the needs of 
students and K-12 leaders first since 1917. 
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